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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Friday 13th October  

Ben Carroll Visit 

Friday 20th October -

Assembly 3pm - Whole 

School  

Monday 6th November—

Curriculum Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 7th November—

Melbourne Cup Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 14th,21st,28th  

November—2024  

Foundation Transition Days 

Thursday 16/17 November—

Y3/4 Campaspe Camp 

 

HATS MUST BE WORN 

FOR THE REST OF THE 

YEAR 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Hello Everyone and Welcome Back to Term 4, 

I hope you all had an enjoyable break with your families and made the 

most of the excellent weather we had. If you are a Collingwood supporter, 

congratulations on your team’s success last weekend. 

It has been a very busy but exciting start to Term 4. It was great popping 

into classrooms over the week and talking to the children and staff about their holidays.  

As I mentioned earlier in the week through Compass, Victoria is currently on leave. Rosanne 

Valentine who currently is one of our Learning Specialists and 5/6C classroom teacher has 

moved from the classroom into a supporting role with me, and I thank her for that support 

this week. 

If you need to contact the office, please see either Rosie or myself. 

Term 4 is shaping as a big one; our 5/6 girls volleyball team played a divisional competition 

today and at the time of writing this a result was unknown, I wish them luck, in addition we 

have our school review, which is an exciting process to be involved in, we have 3/4 camp, 

end of term celebrations and saying goodbye to our Year 6 students. 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 7 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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A couple of reminders for the week ahead: 

Hats: 

• Hats are now compulsory for all students and staff when outside. Please ensure your child has  

a wide brimmed hat for outdoor play. 

Arrival and departure times: 

• KHPS opens at 8.30 and the yard is supervised from 8.45 

• At the conclusion of the day the bell rings at 3.25pm and all gates are locked at 3.35pm and children are expected to 

have departed by this time. 

• If you are having difficulty dropping your child off or picking them up by these times, Big Childcare have a fantastic 

before and after school care program. 

Oval  

• The students and Mr Matton are having a great time accessing the new school oval 

• The grass around the oval is slowly growing and the stakes and bunting have been removed so we are allowing quiet 

sitting on the grassed areas. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

Ben Pickett 
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PE @KHPS 

Free Girls Woolworths Cricket Blast Clinic 

There is an exciting opportunity for girls at KHPS to take part in a free, 4-week Cricket Blast 

clinic conducted by Cricket Victoria in partnership with the East Keilor Cricket Club. If  your 

child wishes to participate then please scan the QR code below to register.  
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